Village of Shepherd
Minutes of Budget Work Session
January 31, 2018

Budget work session of the Shepherd Village Council held on Wednesday, January 31, 2018 at
the Shepherd Village Office.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President DeGraw.

Roll Call: Koutz, Myers, Reynolds, Yates, DeGraw

Absent: Maloney, Roth Present: Davidson

Council and Clerk Gross reviewed proposed budget and upcoming projects and equipment.

Next budget work session as follows:
Wednesday, February 7, 2018 at 5:30 pm

Work session adjourned at 7'48 pm

Gina L. Gross
Village Clerk



